
The End of an Era 

 

After just over 25 years as our Professional, Chris McKevitt has retired 
from the position. 

As a founder member he has seen many faces come and go and some 
return. I’m sure he will have many memories and tales to recollect, 
whilst relaxing in his garden. 

Some pictures published earlier on the noticeboard during the 
lockdown, showed him taking part in one of the early days ‘Longest Day 
Challenges’  

Many members will remember, or perhaps won’t remember, the away 
days he organized some over two/three days.  

It is pleasing to note that Paul Lander has now made him an Honorary 
Life Member, so hope we have not seen the last of him just yet. 

Wishing Chris a long and happy retirement 

Captain, Lady Captain, Lady President, Vice Captain, committees and 
members of ARGC. 

 


